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** BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED *=

The Boil Water Notices issued on July 26, 2018 due to a water main break in
Colden Park has been lifted. Residents no longer need to boil water before
consumption.

The Boil Water Notice was issued as required by the Orange County Health
Department as a precautionary measure until a series of water quality samples
of the area confirmed the water was safe to drink after the water main break.

We apologize for any inconvenience and would like to thank the residents of
Colden Park for their cooperation and patience.

Residents having any questions can call the Water Department Office at
845-564-7813, located at 311 Route 32, Newburgh, NY 12550.
Thank you,

Town of Newburgh Water Depattment
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